
MEMO 
 

 

 
Robert Maynard - First Selectman - Town of East Windsor 

860.623.8122 - rmaynard@eastwindsorct.com 
 

EAST WINDSOR IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 

Date:  November 12, 2019 
 
To:  Town Clerk’s Office 
 
From:  Melissa LaBelle– Capital Improvement Planning Committee 
 
Re:  CANCELLATION of Special CIP Meeting 
 
 

Please be advised that the Special CIP Meeting scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, November 12, 2019 at the Park Hill Community Hall has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
 
cc: Robert Leach 
 William Loos 
 Adam Mehan 
 Richard Pippin, Jr. 
 Catherine Simonelli 
 Tom Talamini 
 William Towers, Jr. 
 Rebecca D’Amicol 
 Bob Maynard 
 Amy O’Toole 
 Len Norton 
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